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	 Spring is here, at least on the calendar, and it is time to think about 
the upcoming BMW events that our chapter and other nearby chapters 

have planned.  At our planning meeting with a dozen members 
present, we discussed our usual events along with some other ideas.  

The first event for the club will be the Spring Dust Off to be held at 
Eurotech in Holland, MI May 7th.  In addition to the gathering and 
short drive to lunch, there will be a show and shine starting at 
9:00 AM.  Members can arrive early and clean and show off their 
cars before we depart for lunch.  Awards will be handed out as 
well.  Of course, members can just attend to the lunch if their 
schedule doesn't permit participating early.  

      While the PCA will hold the first autocross at Tire Rack 
May 1st, our first chapter autocross will be May 14th.  The 
Tire Rack Street Survival will be held 4 times this year at 
the Tire Rack with the first one on April 16th.  Our chapter 
would like to support the May 21st event by having at least 
20 members  there to instruct and manage the course for 
up to 30 teen age drivers.  If you have driving school or 
autocross experience, you can teach the skills you have 
learned from your instructors and many years of driving.  
We also need people to manage the course.  So if you 
don't want to instruct, there will be other tasks for people 
to assist in the event.

     Other events in our area include driving schools put 
on by the Motor City, Windy City, and Hoosier chapters.  
Regional events put on by other chapters include  Windy 
City BMW challenge autocross June 4-5, The Pittsburg 
Vintage Grand Prix July 16-24, and the Vintage held in 
Winston-Salam, NC on May 26-28.  We will try to put 
many of the nearby events on the calendar on the website 
and our facebook page.

      Speaking of the webpage, check our our new site at the 
same michiana-bmwcca.com.  And to keep up to date check 

out our facebook page which you can access from the 
website and you don't need to join facebook.  But, if you are 

on facebook you can receive the chapter updates as they are 
posted.

      Also discussed at the planning meeting were local event like 
gathering at drive-ins such as Sonic,  Saturday cars and coffee, and 

cruise-ins such as the one held on Wednesday nights at Gilmore Car 
Museum near Richland, MI.  These events can be organized in your 

area and promoted on our facebook page.  Check out the calendar in 
the newsletter and on the website/facebook.  

      I hope to see many of you at this year's events.

						      Lindsay Draime, President 
						      Michiana Chapter, BMWCCA

www.michiana-bmwcca.com
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PREPARING TIRES FOR COMPETITION
Tire Shaving
Tire shaving is an effective means of permitting more 
of a tire’s performance capability to be realized early 
in its life. Tire shaving removes tread rubber, reduces 
tire weight and increases the width of the tire’s 
contact patch. The resulting shallower tread depths 
will further enhance your performance.

Heat Cycling
New tires require a “break-in” period to achieve 
maximum performance and durability. Running 
new tires through an easy heat cycle fi rst, and then 
allowing them to relax (24 to 48 hours) allows the 
rubber bonds to relink in a more uniform manner 
than they were originally manufactured.

574-287-2345 • 1-800-428-8355 www.tirerack.comM-F 8am-8pm  
SAT 9am-4pm
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EST: Join Us On

7101 Vorden Parkway
South Bend, IN 46628
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 Michiana Chapter  Dealers
Fort Wayne  46804 
Tomkinson BMW    #33763
929 Avenue of Autos
phone:	 (260) 436-9000
FAX:	 (260) 432-9344
Service:(260) 436-6200
Parts:	 (260) 436-5101
10% Discount on parts & service
www.tomkinsondodge.com
Grand Rapids  49508 
Sharpe BMW    #86862
1010 28th Street Southeast
phone:	 (616) 452-5101
FAX:	 (616) 452-1101
www.sharpebmw.com
10% Parts Discount
South Bend  46637
Basney BMW    #46389
52203 U.S. 33 North
phone:	 (574) 272-8504
FAX:	 (574) 271-9104
www.basneyimports.com/bmw/
Kalamazoo  49008 
Harold Zeigler BMW   #96774
4201 Stadium Drive
phone:	 (269) 375-4500
FAX:	 (269) 375-2058
Service:(269) 375-5555
10% Discount on parts & service
www.haroldzeiglerbmw.com
Okemos  48864
BMW of Lansing  #85600
2186 Jolly Road
phone:	 (517) 853-2600
15% Discount on parts
www.lansingimports.com
Traverse City  49684
Fox Auto Group
3464 N. U.S. 31 South
Sales: 888-633-0159 
Service/parts: 888-601-4997 
www.foxbmwtc.com 

Phone 800.535.2002  •  Fax 800.507.2002 

bavauto.com
Same-day Shipping • Best Price Guarantee

Buy your BMW parts online.
Introducing the smartest BMW store on the worldwide web. Simply enter 
your Bimmer’s year and model; we’ll show you only those parts that fit 
your car (plus universal stuff such as Zymöl). You’ll get exactly what you 
need, even if you don’t know the BMW part number. Log on and give it a 
try. It’s just like driving your BMW – fast, safe and fun. 

This newsletter is a publication of the Michiana Chapter of the BMW CCA, Inc., a non-profit organization which is 
not connected in any way with the Bayerische Motoren Werke AG or the importer. It is published as a service to it’s 
members.  The ideas, suggestions and opinions expressed herein are solely those of the individual authors and no 
endorsement or authentication is implied.  None of the information bears the status of “factory-approved” unless so 
indicated.  Some modifications described may void the warranty or be illegal.  Unless otherwise noted, permission is 
granted to reproduce the materials published herein, provided full credit is given to the author(s) of the material and 
this newsletter.  All suggestions and contributions are welcome.
Please send them to:	 Chris Burd,
	 P.O. Box 565, Angola, IN 46703
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Autocross
	 Please consider joining us for Autocross this season! For the 
regulars, you know what fun this is.  For those of you who haven't 
tried it yet, please come out and give it a try.  All cars and experience 
levels welcome and instructors are available for novices.  All events 
are at the Tire Rack in South Bend, Indiana on their NEW course!  All 
Michiana BMWCCA events are on Saturdays (a plus for those of us 
who prefer indoor bathrooms!). Cost is $30 per person and includes 
lunch. 

	 We are in need of more people to help run the Michiana 
BMWCCA Autocross events. If you can help out on one or more 
event, or have any questions, please contact Eve Dolenski 
(evedolenski@att.net).

May 1:  Michiana PCA

May 14:  Michiana BMWCCA

Jun 4&5: Windy City Challenge

Jun 18:  Michiana BMWCCA

Jun 19:  Michiana PCA

Jul 16:  Michiana BMWCCA

Aug 20 & 21:  Michiana PCA

Sep 17: Michiana BWMCCA

 Driving Schools
	 We are going to try to attend a few schools as a Michiana group. 
The two Windy City schools are at the top of the list. A few of us are 
also going to Mid-Ohio Memorial weekend. Please contact Eve 
Dolenski (evedolenski@att.net) to be included in driving school 
emails. 

Below is a list of the Driving Schools that are attracting the most 
interest so far this year.  Please see the website for a full list of schools 
within 5 hours of our chapter.

April 30 - May 1:  Autobahn CC (Windy City)
May 28 & 29:  Mid-Ohio (Northern Ohio)
Jul 30 & 31:  Gingerman (Chicago PCA)
Aug 13&14:  Putnam Park (Windy City)
Sep 17 & 18:  Grattan (Motor City)	


